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 Introduction 

Here we are at Christmas and I have just enjoyed watching the first performance of our Lower 

School’s Nativity.  What an absolute joy it was to see each and every pupil shine!  Have a look at 

some of the photographs in this newsletter to see the happiness on each child’s face. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the staff in school. Their positivity and dedication 

ensures that all children get the best education and support possible.  They all support me in my 

school improvement initiatives, and are amazing advocates for our children and young people. 

Christmas can be a tricky time for many of our children, but we have tried to keep our usual 

routines in place whilst still sprinkling a bit of Christmas magic into this final week. 

Please can I also thank all of our families for your continued support and collaboration, and I look 

forward to working with you in the New Year. 

 

With the warmest of wishes, 

 

Kate 

 

 

Nativity Photos 

 
 

 

 

    



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Preparing for Adulthood 

 
With a focus on employment and future options all upper school pupils have taken part in work 
experience activities.  This has not only inspired our pupils to strive for employment or supported 
employment options as part of their future but also helped to raise awareness within the local community 
of how amazing our students our and the value that they can add to local businesses and community 
projects.  

 
 

   
 
 
 

At a local holiday let, some of our older students 

have applied skills learnt in independent living 

lessons to help strip and make the beds in 

preparation for new arrivals.   

A group of students embarked on a litter picking task after 

raising their awareness of the importance of looking after our 

own school environment.  They applied their skills of focus 

and concentration to search for litter and used their motor 

skills to operate the litter pickers appropriately.  

  

 

Whilst working in local shops our pupils have 

practised communication skills to greet and 

serve customers as well as applying numeracy 

skills to work on the tills.   

On behalf of everyone at Pear Tree, we would like to take this opportunity to thank all of the 

local businesses and volunteers who have supported our pupils to experience real world of work 

activities.  Without you the week couldn’t have been the success it was and we look forward to 

continuing to work with you to offer employment tasters in the future.  

 



  

Creative Curriculum 
The Creative Curriculum theme this half term has been Our Diverse Planet and classes have taken 

part in some exciting and engaging activities throughout the half term. 

 

 

For the first week, pupils were 

learning about being scientists 

by taking part in lots of fun 

experiments and investigations.  

We have been using 

microscopes to observe lots of 

different things including 

materials and mini beasts.  We 

have also been predicting what 

we though would happen when 

exploring materials and 

resources from the science 

cupboard. 

 

The week was rounded off by Chris leading a science assembly where all the predicting and 

observing skills they had practised were put to the test. 

 

 

All classes have been 

reading books linked to 

the theme and they have 

worked really hard to 

produce fact files about 

animals and famous 

scientists. 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Online Safety 

 

 



 

Goodbye and Good Luck 

Anne Wallis (Transition Support Advisor) has decided to take early retirement.  Anne has been a member 

of staff at Pear Tree School for over 36 years and has supported hundreds of children in her time.  As 

the Transition Support Advisor she has effectively supported young people and their families through a 

very sensitive time and her wealth of knowledge and positive attitude will be greatly missed by us all at 

Pear Tree.  We wish her so much love and luck as she moves on and I know she already has lots of 

holidays planned to fill her time. 

Other staff who are sadly leaving Pear Tree at the end of the year are:  Sue Sharples, Kim Pattison 

(Compass Centre), Mel Wong (Bay Tree), Lauren Gillespie (Elm Tree).  We wish all those staff leaving a 

very happy future and hope that they all take a bit of Pear Tree magic away with them. 

 

 

Dates for diaries 

Friday 16th December    School closes for Christmas 

Tuesday 3rd January    School re-opens 

Friday 27th January    Elm Tree Class Assembly 

Friday 10th February    Break up for Half Term 

 

 

 


